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COUNSELLING SERVICES

COVID-19 PREVENTIVE MEASURES

The HKS Counselling Services recognizes that COVID-19 creates unprecedented
challenges for everyone during these difficult times. The health and safety of our staff,
clients and visitors remains, above all, our main priority during these difficult times

We understand that as a community mental health provider, we must stand together and
do our best to minimize the contamination and spread of COVID-19 while maintaining
core services to our clients.

We would like to inform you that starting Monday, March 23", our offices will be closed
to clients and the public who come in-person. Although we are not available to provide
services in person, we are prepared to provide support by telephone.

To access our services or to speak with your counsellor, please call one of our offices
available in your community. Our hours of operation continue to be 8:30am to 4:30pm,
Monday to Friday, and until 8:00pm Wednesday evening. We will provide updates on our
Facebook page and our website at www.counsellinghks.ca

If you have any concerns or for more information, please don't hesitate to contact us at
705-335-8468 or by email at Steve.Fillion@hkscounselling.ca

Sincerely,

SCAA-

Steve Fillion, MSW
Executive Director




